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14 November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Lunch  
  

Chartwells will be serving Christmas lunch on Wednesday 7th December and our 

wonderful PTFA have generously offered to buy every child in the school one.  

 

On the menu is: 

Turkey, roast potatoes, sausages, carrots, peas, gravy, Yorkshire pudding and to finish 

a festive desert. There is a vegetarian option too of Quorn roast. 

 

The staff serve the children their lunch, we have Christmas music playing and 

crackers for everyone. We also encourage the wearing of Christmas Hats! 

 

Please complete the Google Form Christmas Dinner Form indicating if you would 

like your child to have a Christmas lunch or not. Please complete this by Friday 18th 

November so the cook can get prepared. 

 

If your child does not want to have one, they can still join in the festivities in the hall 

with their own packed lunch. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyJjwXPkbJ7RNjyhyFwbGp6JUOEROMFhLT05QNFVITVRSV0NTOUE3NUs1NC4u

